
 
TOWN OF WESTBOROUGH 

Request for Proposals 
Construction of the 9-11 Memorial at the Fire Station 

 
The Town of Westborough is seeking proposals from qualified firms to construct the 9-11 Memorial at 
the Fire Station located at 42 Milk Street, Westborough, MA.  Submittals will be accepted until 10:00 
a.m. EDT on Thursday, October 20, 2016 at the office of the Town Manager, 34 W. Main Street, 
Westborough, MA 01581.  One (1) copy of the proposal must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked 
“9-11 Memorial RFP”. 
 
The successful firm to this RFP will be required to furnish the necessary personnel, materials, services, 
equipment, facilities (except as otherwise specified herein) to perform the Work in the Scope of Services 
issued hereunder. 
 
Copies of the RFP may be obtained at the office of the Town Manager, James Malloy, 34 W. Main Street, 
Westborough, MA 01581 or by emailing jmalloy@town.westborough.ma.us.  Questions concerning this 
RFP must be submitted in writing to James Malloy by hand or mail to 34 W. Main Street, Westborough, 
MA 01581, emailed to jmalloy@town.westborough.ma.us, or faxed to (508) 366-3099 before 10:00 
a.m., Monday, October 10, 2016.  Written responses will mailed, emailed or faxed to all bidders on 
record as having requested the RFP. 
 
Town Manager 
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